Recently we have made many changes as we implement our new database system.

Beginning April 1t we will be adding a few new features to your parent’s web.

Extra Hours of Cares:

If you utilize our before or after care you will now pay for that through our billing
system at the end of each month. You will be able to see these fees on your bill
through Parent’s Web.

The process of signing up your child for before and after care will remain the same.
Lunches:

You will still be able to order a Meal on Demand through the office however payment
will now take place through our billing system. You will be able to see these fees on
your bill through Parent’s Web.

Parent Participation Hours:

April 15t you will be able to start collecting hours for the following school year. This will
now be a new feature on your Parent’s Web. To record your hours for next year you
will go to Parent’s Web and click on Family Info > Family Profile > Choose the volunteer
activity you participated in. * If you do not see the applicable activity please let us know
in the office. It is our hope to make this easy on your family, your feedback is
important. Record the amount of time you volunteered in half hour increments. (.50 =
30 minutes) Add a note, for example, if you volunteered for a field trip to the flower
field's in Mrs. Whitelock’s class you would choose: Field Trip and in the note section
type “Flower fields trip” and type Mrs. Whitelock as the authorizing staff member.

Please feel free to come to the office with questions regarding this new process.



